Our 80™ Anniversary Tavli Tournament is just around the corner! Secure your spot and for planning purposes, please
confirm your intended participation via email, in-person contact, or phone call to Kyriakos "Kenn" Christie at (559) 734-
4887 or ChrissakisEime@aol.com by June 12th at the latest. See you there!

Old Tradition, New
Victories—Tavli
Tournament, June 14,
2025
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UNITED IN FAITH

* Join us for an exciting Tavli
Tournament at Saint Nicholas Greek
Orthodox Church!

* Whether you're a seasoned player or
new to the game, everyone is welcome to
compete, have fun, and celebrate this
beloved tradition.

* Everyone within our parish is invited -
amateurs and pros. Participants will
compete in a separate tournament of their
choice: (1) only "portes" or, (2) ina
separate competition of the three
common variations, portes, plakoto &
fevga in rotation.”

* Tournament will be held in the Small
Hall with light refreshments. Competition
begins at 1:00 pm. Entry fee of $25 per
person. All supporters are welcomed and
appreciate spectator donations during the
event. All proceeds benefit the church.

* Bring your Tavli boards. The winner of
each tournament will receive a gift Tavli
board with game pieces and dice.

* Contact Kenn "Kyriakos" Christie with
any questions. (559) 734-4887 by June
12
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